
CHOIR TRIP TO CORK AIRPORT 

By Hannah Mcsweeney and Aoife O’Neill   

On the 21st of December the school choir went to the Cork Airport. 

 

 

They sang traditional Christmas carols to all the going on holidays or coming back. They sang songs such 

as: 

1. Jingle bells 

2. Santa clause is coming to town  

3. Rudolph the red nose reindeer 

4. We wish you a merry Christmas  

5. Merry Christmas everyone 



We should be very proud and honoured to have the opportunity to have such an amazing school choir and 

hopefully when the girls in sixth class move on more people will join our school choir and it will be 

continued for years. 

We want to give special thanks to Ms.Browne and Ms.Thullier for all they have done for our school choir 

and the girls in the choir.  

 

 

 

 

 



SINGING IN THE AIB BANK  

By Sarah Porter & Ruth Callaghan 6th class 

On the 14th of December, the school choir went to the AIB bank 

in town. 

We interviewed Arianna and Casey from 6th class. 

Where did ye go? : We went to the AIB bank on Patrick’s 

Street in town. 

What did ye do? : We sang traditional Christmas carols like 

Mary’s Boy Child, Away in a Manger and Rudolph the Red Nosed 

Reindeer. 

What did ye enjoy about it? : We enjoyed singing songs and we 

also enjoyed getting goodies at the end! 

How long were ye singing for? : We were singing for about 40 

minutes.  

Overall, they had a fantastic day!!! 

 


